
SPOTLIGHT ON PASTORAL CARE 

The Pastoral Care Board’s primary purpose is to bring together those ministries at 

St. Philip’s that help us care for one another.  So, did you know about the Medical 

Equipment Library? Yes, we have one. And it is headed up very ably by Michele 

Barkalow! She maintains a list of equipment such as walkers, wheelchairs, canes, 

and other necessities that she either stores herself or knows where that particular 

piece of equipment is located. Before you buy medical equipment that you may 

only need for a short time, please check with Michele first. Better yet, if you have 

equipment stored that you are not using and would be willing to donate, she would 

love to hear about that too.  


